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25th March 2024  
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer                                                                                              
 
On Monday 22nd April 2024, AS Creative will be visiting Earlsmead to do a whole school 
workshop to celebrate Earth Day. The children will be doing a variety of activities throughout 
the day including a whole-school assembly looking at what climate change is, what it does and 
where it comes from. Each year group will tackle its own question in a drama-based workshop. 
Please see details below about what the children will be focusing on in each year group,  
 
Reception: What can we do at home to help save Planet Earth? 
 
Year 1: How can what we wear help save Planet Earth? 
 
Year 2: How can the way we travel help save Planet Earth? 
 
Year 3: How can what we buy help combat climate change? 
 
Year 4: How can what we eat help combat climate change? 
 
Year 5: How can recycling help combat climate change? 
 
Year 6: How can we persuade the world to combat climate change? 
 
The session will be fully supervised. 
 
There is no cost for this workshop. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ms B Graham 
Headteacher 

mailto:office@earlsmead.harrow.sch.uk

